
 

Gentlemen Faculty Staff Members at the Faculty of Al-Alsun 

 

Gentlemen faculty staff members, assistants, employees, and 

students 

 

We would like to inform you that the official mail of the 

Quality Assurance Unit at the faculty is: 

 

Quality.Unit.of.Alsun@mu.edu.eg 

 

We are pleased to receive your messages and communicate 

with you 

 

Quality Assurance Unit Manager 
 


